
August 6, 2020 

Store Hours 

Thursday – 

Mondays 9-5 

We are closed 
Tuesdays/Wednesdays.  
Curbside orders continue 
to be an option – please 
indicate if you would like 
contactless delivery to 
your car. 

 

 

Farmyard 

Experience 

Thursday – 

Mondays  

Weekday 9-1 

Weekend 9-4 

We are closed 
Tuesdays/Wednesdays.   

Admission  

(includes the hst): 
weekdays $6.50  
weekends/holidays $8.50 
per person. 

 

 

 
 

 
FARM YARD NOW OPEN!  

 

Our farmyard has something for everyone in the family 
to enjoy.  Your Farmyard Experience will include 
jumping straw, climbers, swings, slides, animals, tires, 
games, fire pit, pedal karts, corn maze, sandboxes, 
sunflower lookout, and more!    

 
Your adventures start here!  Create lasting memories, snap some pictures, and 
enjoy the farm ambiance that awaits you! 

Some new protocols include:  Registered sign-in/sign 
out at entrance to park.  Social distancing while in park.  
Please use our facilities and wash or sani hands often.  
We remind parents to supervise their children at all 
times.  Thank you for understanding. 



 
 

 

Summer Feature Items 

Our seasonal feature 
items have been a huge 
hit!  This coming week we 
are Fruit Custard Tarts.  
Also available are 
blueberry and peach pies. 

Contact Us

 
 

Souptogo 

573 Parkside Drive 

Waterdown, ON, L8B0G7 

905-689-1652 

frootogo@cogeco.ca 

www.soup-to-go.ca 

Farm Update 
   The Pumpkins are continuing to grow and we anticipate a 
great crop!  Spending family time at the farm picking out the 
“perfect pumpkin” is always fun and creates lasting 
memories!   

   This fall, we will be selling ready picked apples once again 
and local cider. Mark your calendars for Sunday September 
20.  That day will be a cider making event on the farm.  You 
can watch firsthand how cider is pressed and buy some 
tasty cider to take home! 

    

 

Our new giant pumpkin patch is really taking off! – drive by the farm and check 
it out! 

From our Family to your Family: 
We are pleased to be able to open our farm to you.  We take 
pride in our products and service and hope you enjoy them!  
We remind everyone to be kind to each other and do their 
part during this critical time of Covid.   
The Hekman Family 

 

http://www.soup-to-go.ca/

